

## **Community Primary School**

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Vine Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Mellor

Leamington Road, Liverpool, LTI 7BT

Tel: 0151 284 7848 Fax: 0151 284 7849 Email: office@leamington.liverpool.sch.uk

www.leamingtonprimary.com





@leamingtonpri
(a) /leamingtonprimary

## WORLD BOOK DAY

Dear parents/carers,

It is World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March. It would be lovely if your child could bring in their favourite book to talk about. We will be celebrating World Book Day with a range of reading activities. The children will also have opportunities throughout the day to share their book with other children in class. Children will be in school uniform as we are mindful of the pressure put on parents/carers to get costumes ready. We are planning to arrange a more extended reading week for the Summer Term.

We will finish the day with a silent read for the whole school. We are asking for a contribution of 50p per child to sponsor this event. The money will be donated to Book Aid International.

Thank you,

Miss Wilson













